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Newsletter#5 - February 2025

We are happy to share the highlights from the 4th and last
transnational project meeting, which took place in Almada,
Portugal on the 7th of February, bringing together all
partners for final revisions and planning the next steps.

After thorough discussions and feedback, we finalised the
revisions of the 4 Project Results to make the necessary
adjustments to ensure the quality of the project.

We also discussed the communication, visibility, and
dissemination strategies for the project, outlining steps for
ko finalising and sharing our results.

Now that the project is nearing its completion, we are
focusing on the remaining tasks, including the multiplier
events and the final report. These final steps will help us
share not only our results but also ensure the project's
sustainability and impact.

CONTACT US FOR FURTHER INFORMATION! https://begreenproject.eu
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Funded by the European Union. Views and opinions expressed are however those of the author(s) only and do not necessarily
reflect those of the European Union or the European Education and Culture Executive Agency (EACEA).
Neither the European Union nor EACEA can be held responsible for them.
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